July 23, 2024

North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-4300

Re: NCGP Board roles June 26, 2024, DOCKET NO. E-100, SUB 90

Dear Commissioners:

This letter is to indicate my continued interest in serving on the NC Green Power Board in a Consumer and Environmental Advocacy capacity.

I am currently a Professor at NC State University and have served on the Board since 2010. I am hopeful to continue to serve as an active member of the NC Green Power Board.

Sincerely,

Beth M. Ritter

Bmritte2@ncsu.edu